
                                                                                                       FAX 

                   ACTION TODAY       

 

No.24620/B1/2011/TD                                                       Taxes (B) Department    

                                                                                              Thiruvananthapuram 

                                                                                            Dated, 5-11-2011. 

From 

 

 The Secretary to Government. 

 

To 

 The Commissioner of Commercial Taxes. 

 Thiruvananthapuram. 

Sir, 

 

Sub: Taxes Department – Reduction rate of tax on Petrol – Reg. 

 

 

        I am to inform you that the State Government in public interest decided to 

forego the additional sales tax on petrol reducing the tax to 24.75% effective from 

6-11-2011 which would have accrued to State on account of the price increase of 

Petrol on 4-11-2011.  The notification regarding the same will be issued 

separately.  I am to request you to take action to implement the same. 

 

                                                                                             Yours faithfully, 

                                                                                            V.ANIL KUMAR,          

                                                                                              Joint Secretary, 

  For Secretary to Government. 

 

Approved for issue 

 

        (Sd) 

 

Section Officer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


